Dear Church Family,

| am writing to tell you about some changes | am proposing to make to the sanctuary stage.
At the beginning of summer, | would like to remove the wooden drum platform (what the
drums are sitting on). The Plexi glass shield will stay in place. This change will quiet the
drums slightly and hopefully improve the sound quality during worship. It will also give us
more flexibility to move equipment and instruments around on the sanctuary stage.

If you have any comments, questions, or concerns please reach outto me at
mark.tatham@cheneycc.org

Together in Christ,
Mark Tatham

Worship Leader



